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6 March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Photography Competition and Exhibition 

 

This Spring Term, in school, we will be learning about photography. As part of this, we will be 

hosting an exciting after-school photography event for our pupils and their parents/carers on 

Wednesday, 18 March 2020 from 3:30-4:30pm, in school. The theme for this event is ‘Our School’ 

and parents/carers, along with their child(ren), are invited to go around the school and the grounds 

to take photographs under the three categories: action, humour and introspection. 

 

Parents/carers are asked to bring their own photographic equipment to capture their unique 

images. Each photographer will be asked to pick five of their best photographs at the end of the 

session on the 18th which they will e-mail to the specified email address. Each of the entries will 

then be judged by our Shadow Leadership Team. There will be a prize awarded for the best 

photograph in each age category (Early Years, KS1 and KS2). All of the submissions will be 

collated into a digital slideshow and will be exhibited on 25th March 2020 at 2:45pm when the 

awards will be presented. The winning photographs will then be included on our website. 

 

There are 10 places available each for pupils in Early Years, KS1 and KS2. We are anticipating a 

large amount of interest in this event so if you are interested in getting involved, please return your 

slip as soon as possible but no later than 11th March 2020 as places will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

Please see the Photographic Guidance sheet attached to this letter for more information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 
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My child……………………………………………………(child’s name) accompanied 

by……………………………………….(parent/carer name) will be attending the ‘Our School’ 

Photography Event on Wednesday, 18 March 2020 at 3:30pm. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………..(Parent/Carer) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


